
                           ADNSA MEETING  

Meeting Date: January 15, 2024 

Location: Microsoft Teams (Virtual)  

Time: 12:00 pm   

Present: Emily Kravet, Anna Bernath (Yr 1 rep), Cassandra Hall, Craig Speers (Yr 

2 rep), Nicole Brice- Elion, (NSA) Mitchell Zeifman, Jonathan Tokiwa, Desil 

Manapat, Ahmed Kandil, Jasmine Carino, Michelle Richea, Nicole Henry, Pouneh 

Kharabi, Meghan Henesey, Charlene Dawson, Irene Gaisie, Sasheena Williams 

(Notes) 

Topic    Notes    

Agenda Items:   

 
 
 
 
 
Round Table:   

Dr. Mitchell Zeifman:  

Craig Speers is the new year two representative, replacing Cassandra Hall, 
who is stepping down. 

Review and motion to approve November 27, 2023 minutes  

Yr 1 

 Concerns regarding inconsistent TA resources. 
 
Dr. Jasmine Carino: The information will be relayed to ascertain what 
steps are being taken and to ensure that expectations are clear. 
  

Yr 2 

 Question: Has the matter with AI-generated slides (ChatGPT) been 
addressed? 
 
Ahmed Kandil: The usage of AI has been discussed, and instructors 
have received instructions on how to utilize AI. CCNM is currently 
developing an artificial intelligence policy.  
 

 Post midterm ANM and NMT schedule: Students are requesting an 
adjustment to the current schedule. 
 
Dr. Jonathan Tokiwa: A follow-up with Dr. Carino and Ahmed will be 
done regarding a curriculum switch. 
 



NSA 

 As of right now, nothing to report. 
 

Updates/announcements: 

Meghan Henesey: Maintaining your CPR certification is important. Students 
whose certification has expired were notified and given a deadline to submit a 
new certification. 

Dr. Tokiwa: On May 3, 2024, the University of Ottawa will be hosting an inter-
professional virtual workshop. Once all details have been received a 
communication will be sent out. 

Year 3 and IMG clinic entry requirement - To confirm entry in May, all previous 
course requirements must be completed. 

Dr. Carino: There are plans ahead to include a cadaver experience in 
BMS250. A schedule is being worked on, looking at approximately 12-14 
hours, likely on Monday afternoons, starting in March. This is to provide a 
tactile experience to supplement and reinforce lessons learnt.  

On January 28, 2024 at 2:00 pm, there will be a residency information session. 

Ahmed Kandil: Students are being reminded to complete student feedback 
surveys. When only a few students participate this does not empower the 
college to make the necessary changes.  

Meeting adjourned by Dr. Zeifman 

 

 

 


